Dear Mr. and Mrs. Struss:

You probably know as well as I do how successful Paul Landacre's last series has been. Some of the prints have won prizes and they have been exhibited clear across the country. I know you are among the faithful charter members of the Association who are continuing to uphold the Landacre banner. Among all my various memberships, I get the greatest joy out of this one.

I am leaving for Europe tonight so if you will send your check direct to Paul at 2006 El Moran, you will receive the next twelve prints and share the constant growth which Paul has shown during the past years.

Cordially yours,

Delmer Davis

Nov. 27-1937